
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome to Woodlands Park Primary School, we hope your child settles in to their new 
environment.  At Woodlands we are proud to have a very hard working PTA known as 
WPFA, Woodlands Parents and Friends Association. 
 
Woodlands Parents and Friends Association (WPFA) is a group of parents who give up 
their own valuable time to help raise funds for the school.  
 
We encourage as many people to be involved with ideas and in the decision making as 
possible and we want to continue to breed this type of culture into WPFA.  The parents 
who are involved change all of the time which keeps the group fresh and enthused. 
 
So why do we have WPFA, well this is simple, without WPFA the school would not have 
the necessary funds to provide your children with school trips, adventure play ground, 
sports kit, instruments, reading books and so on.  The Summer and Christmas events, 
discos, bingo evenings, fashion shows and recycling to name a few are some of the 
events that are organised and run by the parents in WPFA. 
 
How do we communicate – We tend to hold quarterly meetings.  Anyone is welcome but 
this is not essential.  We always email out after the meeting to inform parents what 
events have been discussed and organised.  This is where you come in.  We value your 
opinion and need your input.  We need your ideas for events and opinion on what has 
been organised.  We need parents to help, from setting up or to organise an event, to 
running a stall, baking cakes or just simply helping on the bouncy castle for 15 minutes 
at the summer fair or donating a raffle prize.  Any type of help is welcome.  Please join 
our Facebook page when you start at the school, this will not only keep you informed of 
the events but also this page is used by many parents as a message board to gain 
updates for school closures, date and time changes, lost uniform, to name a few.  Just 
search for us, Woodlands Park Primary School Friends Association. 
 
Thank you for reading and if you would like to make contact with us please do so at:  
wpfa@hotmail.co.uk. 
 
Kind regards 
 
WPFA 
 


